
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

We have had a great term in Lea class. We have enjoyed a trip to Pets’ Corner, 

Bowling and McDonalds, participating in Sports Day and family picnic.  

 

       

Literacy and Communication 

Our book this term has been The Journey Home from Grandpas. We have really 

enjoyed listening to the story and sounding out all the different sounds. We have 

enjoyed learning the different Makaton for colours and different modes of transport. 

During our communication sessions this term we have been focusing on using colourful 

semantics to comment on what we can see. Pupils have been improving their 

confidence and are able to correctly make a choice from two.  

            

   

      

Lea Class 



Maths 

This term in our cognition sessions, we have continued to develop a variety of 

important skills. We have been practising correct number formation, sorting objects by 

size, ordering numbers up to twenty, adding single-digit numbers using a number line, 

and subtracting with the help of objects. We have also been learning about the value 

of money and have particularly enjoyed role-playing shopping activities, using coins 

and notes in exchange for goods as part of our learning. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical 

During our sensory and physical sessions, we have been developing our fine motor 

skills. We’ve enjoyed taking part in a variety of activities, including threading, using 

tweezers, P.E sessions and participating in Dough Disco sessions. 

       

 

         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

During our ASDAN sessions, we have been focusing on building and developing 

friendships with both familiar and unfamiliar peers. We have particularly enjoyed 

interacting with pupils from other classes and taking part in a range of new activities. 

We have also enjoyed exploring both the school community and the wider 

community, helping us to develop our social and communication skills in different 

settings. 

      

Notable News 

We had had a great year in Lea class. All the pupils have made so much progress and 

continue to push themselves to continue improving. Well done Lea Class you are all 

amazing and we are extremely proud of you all! 

 

         

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of year message. 

 

As we reach the end of the school year, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for 

your ongoing support and collaboration. 

 

It has been a real privilege to teach and support your children this year. Watching them 

grow in confidence, develop new skills, and achieve personal milestones has been truly 

inspiring. Every step forward has been a celebration, and we are incredibly proud of all 

they have accomplished. 

 

Thank you for the trust you’ve placed in us and for working alongside us to support your 

child’s journey. 

 

We wish you all a calm, joyful, and well-deserved summer break. We hope you enjoy a 

lovely time together.  

 

Charlotte, Caroleanne, Jordan, Joseph, Angela and Vicky 
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